
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2002 

 

 

Alderman Michael D’Amato, Chair 

Committee on Judiciary & Legislation 

Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Dear Alderman D’Amato: 

 

 Enclosed for introduction is the original and two copies of a resolution prepared by the 

Milwaukee Municipal Court that, if adopted, would authorize the Office of the City Attorney to 

close cases in which there has been no activity since 1994. 

 

 Specifically, the resolution would authorize our office to move the Municipal Court 

judges to permanently stay the forfeiture portion of the judgments listed in Appendix A attached 

to the resolution, and to move the Municipal Court judges to dismiss those cases listed in 

Appendix B attached to the resolution. 

 

 A fiscal note is also attached. 

 

 Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 GRANT F. LANGLEY 

 City Attorney 

 

 

 

 LINDA ULISS BURKE 

LUB:dms Special Deputy City Attorney 

Enc. 

c:  Kristine Hinrichs 
1090-2002-776:54323 
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